
 

 

CRABBES CREEK PUBLIC SCHOOL  

P&C POST 

 

Hello again to all our lovely Crabbes Creek Public School families.   

The P&C is excited to announce that we will be holding our much 

anticipated End of Year Raffle once again!  Raffle ticket books will be 

sent home with the children to be filled in & returned.  Tickets are $2 

each or 3 for $5.  Share with friends, family and community!  

DONATIONS ARE NEEDED!! 

Each year parents, local businesses & friends of the school send in gifts 

big and small; these include: vouchers, quality food & drink items, 

beauty, homewares, toys, art and craft to name a few.  Term 4 is flying 

by and we would love to get those baskets brimming with goodies.  

Please bring any donations to the front office to get those lovely baskets 

filled.   

 

Canteen Update 

The P&C has been eagerly awaiting the return of the canteen and we 

have no doubt the children are even more excited to see it up & running 

again too! 

We have some great, simple and streamlined ideas to kickstart Canteen 

Day for the remainder of the term & this will ensure we are ready to roll 

into full gear at the start of next year.  If you have some time to offer & 

love to see smiling excited faces we would love some volunteers to help 

get it springing into action again.  Please let a P&C member or office 

staff know if you have time to give.   

 



Roll Up Roll Up 

 

End of the 2020 school year is near for P&C and we would like to 

announce that there will be exciting new positions to fill within our 

committee. 

The positions of President, Vice President & 2nd Vice President will need 

to be filled to carry on throughout 2021. Positions will be finalised at the 

2021 AGM at the start of Term 1; expressions of interest for the positions 

happening now!   

Non-executive members welcome to join anytime and all parents are  

always welcomed & encouraged to attend general meetings.   

  The P&C is a rewarding volunteer opportunity to be a close part of 

Crabbes Creek Public School; to have a voice and direct input into 

exciting plans and projects for our unique and wonderful school.   

 

To help you understand what the available roles entail: 

The President is responsible for:  

• Chairing meetings and setting up lines of communication with the Principal  

• Ensuring the P&C takes part in school decision-making processes  

• Making all new members feel welcome  

• Supporting volunteers  

• Consistent adherence to the constitution  

• Acting as the P&C’s spokesperson  

The Vice-President & 2nd Vice President is responsible for: 

• stepping in to chair meetings when the President is absent 

• assisting all Office Bearer’s when able and required. 

 

Warmest regards to all.   

Kelly Moffatt, Secretary.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


